
 
Oifig an Lárcheantair, 

97 Bothar Nua na Cabraí, 
An Chabhrach, 

 Baile Átha Cliath 7. 
 
The Chairman and Members of     11th July 2023 
Central Area Committee 
 

With reference to a Naming and Numbering proposal for site known as Glasnevin 
Hill, Glasnevin, Dublin 9.  

 
Development information 
This is a residential development located at Glasnevin Hill, Dublin 9 (as set out on 
Planning Ref: SHD0030/20Sub02) and will consist of 101 apartments.  
 
Address Proposal 
The developer has requested that the development be addressed “[Numbers 1 – 101] 
Millfield View, Glasnevin, Dublin 9”. 
 
Heritage Officer Report 
The City Councils’ Heritage Officer has considered the proposed name and gives a 
recommendation than the name is appropriate.  
The name derives from the location of the development as the site is uphill from The 
Millfield. The Millfield is a small island site on the Tolka which now forms part of the 
Botanic Gardens.  
 
Irish Development Officer 
The Irish Development Officer has reverted with the translation of “Millfield View” as 
“Radharc Ghort an Mhuilinn.  
 
Recommendation 
The address “Millfield View” (Radharc Ghort an Mhuilinn) [individual properties 
numbered 1 – 101] is considered suitable and is recommended for adoption. 
 
 
 
Marie Kavanagh 
Area Manager 
Cabra/Glasnevin



 

 


